
 

He nui te akoranga ki Waterlea Great learning happens at Waterlea 

 
Hello, Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Bonjour, Talofa Lava, Taloha Ni, Bula Vinaka, Ni Hau, Namaste,  
Malo e Lelei, Deea awit, Sagutom, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Dia daoibh, Sillaw, Huan Ying, Hola,  

Konichiwa, Guten Tag, Здравствуйте 

 

Newsletter 16 October 2024 

Important Dates                       

 

25   Oct         Teacher Only Day   

                       School Closed                                        

28   Oct         Labour Day  

 1    Nov        PTA Casual Clothes Day 

15   Nov        PTA  School Disco 

29   Nov        Diwali 

 6    Dec         PTA Sausage Sizzle 

10   Dec         Y6 Graduation 11 - 1pm 

11   Dec         Dine N Dance 5 -7:30pm 

 16   Dec        Y6 Leaver’s Pool Party 

17   Dec         Last Day of School Year 2024 

                       Finish at 1pm 

 3    Feb         First Day of School 2025 

17 House Ave, Maangere Bridge, 09 636 4233, www.waterlea.school.nz 

 

Welcome to Term 4 and Faahi Tapu he Vagahau Niue, 

Niue Language Week. The 2024 theme for Niue          

Language Week is 'Leveki mo e Feaki e Vagahau Niue ma 

Anoiha - Protect and Nurture Vagahau Niue for the     

Future'. This theme comes from the overarching        

Language Week Series theme for 2024, 'Sustainability'. 

Here are some useful, everyday phrases and words for 

you to practise.  



We hope you all had a lovely break with your tamariki and hope you were able to connect with 
whaanau and friends. Over the holidays we were very excited that we had further progress in 
terms of the cover over our Junior Playground. (photo) The contractor is just working on drainage 
and then we can open it up for business again ready for the summer months ahead.  We have a 
busy term of learning planned and many whole school and team events to watch out for- make 
sure you are checking out the calendar for the important dates. 



Term 3 End of Term Assembly 

Walking School Bus Stars 

    

Junior Reading Stars 



The Witch in the Cherry Tree 

End of Term 3 Highlights 

Yoga for teachers 

As part of BSLA, the junior children explore quality picture books. During the last week of term 3 the 

picture book chosen was Margaret Mahy’s classic ‘The Witch in the Cherry Tree’. We were lucky 

enough to have our very own witch in our very own cherry tree! Thanks Signe! 



Celebrating Chinese Language Week 



Keeping Ourselves Safe 

During Term 4, we will be teaching the personal safety programme Keeping Ourselves Safe. 

Keeping Ourselves Safe enables children to learn and apply a range of safety skills that they can 
use when interacting with others. Children recognise the differences between healthy and          
unhealthy relationships, and information about how and when to seek help is shared. 

Keeping Ourselves Safe will be taught by your child’s teacher, over a few sessions, with support 
from the local Police Education Officer Pricilla.  

Year 3-6  will be learning how to identify potentially unsafe situations involving other people in 
both the real and the digital worlds. These situations may involve people they know, new people 
they meet, and people they only know through online communications. In the real world, people 
who wish to harm children are most likely to be known to them. In the digital world, the harm may 
come from people they know through email, cell phone or chat room messages, or from people 
they meet in social networking sites. What  the programme will look like for Year 1 and 2 will be 
communicated later in the term. 

This is a really valuable learning experience for all tamariki. The programme will be delivered     
during a few sessions over the term. If you have any specific questions please contact either the 
classroom teacher, or  our SCO (School Community Officer) Priscilla Tauleva on 0211910516  
Priscilla.tauleva@police.govt.nz. Priscilla will also be at school on Tuesday 22 October at 8:30am 
and 2:20pm in the vicinity of the office to answer any questions you might have. 

Come and say “Hello” 

 

mailto:Priscilla.tauleva@police.govt.nz










 

Struggling for ideas to buy people for Christmas? We have got you! This year’s Calendar Art  

order forms are about to drop into your hot little hands on Friday 18 October.  

 

Your tamariki have been working on individual pieces of art which will be turned into calendars, 

diaries, mouse pads and the likes.  

 

You must keep your eye out for their specific order form as it has the unique code for your child 

printed on there.  

 

Get in touch with the PTA if you have any questions at waterleapta@gmail.com. 

Need any gift ideas?  







Collect the Yummy cut-out labels from bags (each 

cut-out label is worth 10 stickers) and individual 

Yummy apple stickers for Waterlea School’s share 

of the $200,000 free Sport sports gear prize pool.  

Yummy apples are available from New World, 

PAK’nSAVE and participating Four Square stores. 

The more you collect, the more sports gear we can 

get so get going and start collecting your Yummy 

cut-out labels and stickers now! 

All stickers/cut-outs along with your school’s Total 
Tally Sheet must received by us by Tuesday 24 
September.  

Download your sticker collection sheet here or pick 
one up at the office.  

COLLECT YUMMY STICKERS AND GET SPORTS GEAR FOR OUR SCHOOL! 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/17HQGSsRCL6t6X7VyrPeR0B9ijuWGwlVi/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17HQGSsRCL6t6X7VyrPeR0B9ijuWGwlVi/view?usp=sharing

